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Comment - Why should Virginians be cut out of a program to expand health insurance to the poor, 
those who live on the margins or make too much money to qualify for Medicaid but not enough to 
afford health insurance. This includes students, over the age of 26 who have aged out of coverage 
under their parents plan. Coverage would also be provided to thousands of others who because of the 
poor economy, cannot get jobs with benefits. Everyone in Virginia deserves health insurance.
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